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Varsity Winter Sports Awards Ceremony 

 
 
February 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Winter Athletes, 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the Varsity Winter Sports 

Awards on Wednesday, March 1st, 2017 at 7pm in the PAC. 

Cold Spring Harbor Athletics is rich in tradition and we are looking 

forward to this opportunity to acknowledge and highlight our 

Winter Sports teams, athletes and coaches.  

 

The evening will begin promptly at 7pm.  We hope that you are 

able to attend. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Bongino 
Director of Athletics, Health and Physical Education 

 


